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Friday 30th April 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been a positive start to the new term; it is wonderful having the students back in school full 
time. I hope that we will start to move back towards some sort of ‘normal schooling’ in the coming 
months, fingers are crossed as we write this.  
 
Heyford Park School logo 
Since the school changed its name to Heyford Park School, we have started the process of 
rebranding elements of the school. The first major change you will see is the new school logo. We 
now have an Eagle as the logo, which we felt represents a link to the American Airbase and 
journey the children take as they progress through the school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School uniform 
We also wanted to give you some clarity on the school uniform. Although we would like to change 
the badge on the uniform that is not possible straight away and we will introduce the new badge 
over time to ensure the cost for parents and carers is kept to a minimum. The main uniform will 
therefore not be changing this September. We will keep you updated about any future changes.  
 
School website 
We are currently working on a new school website, which will be launched later in the year 
incorporating the new school logo and branding. 
 
Parent Drop-off 
Thank you very much to everyone who is currently using the new parent drop-off to the rear of 
the school. We have received some positive feedback about the new area – We are pleased to 
hear you are finding it useful. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Sarah Nickelson and Steve Nicholson 

http://www.heyfordparkschool.org/

